

## Bishop Aldhelm's CE Primary School

Loved by God; United in Learning

Headteacher: Scott Tait Deputy Headteacher: Lizzie Sharpe

Wednesday 11th January 2023

## **Visitors for Science Week**

Dear Parents/Carers,

It is British Science Week between 10<sup>th</sup> and 19<sup>th</sup> March. We will be celebrating in school during the week beginning 13<sup>th</sup> March. We are hoping to inspire our young scientists with some fun and exciting opportunities geared towards a passion for Science.

We would like to find out if there is anybody in our school community who works for a company or has a career or interest in an area of Science, Engineering or Technology. We would welcome you to share your expertise with some of the children through hands-on learning, as we envision Science Week to be as practical as possible!

If you think you can help in any way, we would love to hear from you. Please contact either Mrs Brennan or Miss King via the school office in the first instance (office@bishopaldhelms.poole.sch.uk) by Wednesday 25<sup>th</sup> January 2023 so that we have time to organise our timetable for the week.

Yours sincerely,

Mrs Brennan and Miss King

Science Leaders









